
Starke County Health Board 

January 22, 2015 

 

Board Members Present: Dr. Bartush, Deb Hansen, Bev Fraine, Donna Bailey, Brenda Stanojevic 

and Deb Wingbigler. 

 

Also attending: Frank Lynch 

 

Board Members absent: Dr. Browne and Dr. Lochner 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:36 P.M. by Dr. Bartush 

 

The minutes of the last minutes were not available. 

 

Donna Bailey made a motion to retain Dr. Bartush as President, Dr. Lochner as Vice President 

and Brenda Stanojevic as Secretary.  2
nd

 by Deb Hansen.  Motion carried unanimously. 

 

Frank Lynch informed the Board that the Commissioners had reappointed Bev Fraine to the 

Board and Deb Wingbigler was also appointed replacing Taylor Davis. 

 

There was a discussion about vendors being able to pay online for Food Permits.  Frank Lynch 

was going to inquire about that service.  At this time there are 16 Vendors that have not 

renewed their permits. 

 

The next Health Board meeting will be March 26, 2015 at 6:30 P.M. 

 

Donna Bailey made a motion to adjourn. 2
nd

 by Bev Fraine.  Meeting was adjourned at 7:06 

P.M. 

 

 

 

Brenda Stanojevic 

Starke County Health Board, Secretary 

 


